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Barbara Ingram School for the Arts

Dear BISFA Students:

Back by popular demand are the beautiful handcrafted 22-inch Christmas wreaths, assembled from natural balsam fir evergreens from the woods of New England.  We will be selling them to all our friends, family, next-door neighbors and anyone else we know. Each wreath is skillfully decorated with three clusters of hard pinecones, a waterproof velvet bow and embedded with clusters of red holly berries.  All wreaths are individually bagged and boxed for ease of handling and product protection.  

It is important that everyone does his or her best to sell as many wreaths as possible. The proceeds benefit your individual discipline. 

Enclosed is a brochure that has a picture of a sample wreath, along with your order form. Please keep the envelope and use for collected payments.  Inside the brochure, at the top, is the price of the wreath, which already includes the sales tax.
Checks should be made payable to Barbara Ingram School for the Arts.
Do not take any orders without payment.
Make a copy of your order form to keep and turn in the order form with your money to Mrs. Webb by Thursday, November 4th. 

Delivery and pick-up is scheduled for Tuesday, November 23 from 8:00am-9:00am 
Please drive up in front of the Maryland Theatre and say your name someone will bring your order to your car. 
These are beautiful and long-lasting wreaths that anyone would be proud to display, and this is a major fundraiser for our school as well as individual departments, so show your school pride by selling as many wreaths as you can!

Best regards,

The Parent Guild 

